Respect | Honesty | Responsibility | Persistence | Resilience

November 2023

Dear Parent / Guardian,

Eping Primary School is looking forward to another great year of teaching and learning and would like to advise you of Epping Primary School's voluntary financial contributions for 2024. The school's voluntary financial curriculum contribution for 2024 has been set at \$53 per child. This is a once only payment on our booklist for 2024. This amount is to be paid through the online Campion form, not directly to the school, as Campion is the school's supplier for this year.

Schools provide students with free instruction to fulfil the standard Victorian Curriculum and we want to assure you that all contributions are voluntary. Nevertheless, the ongoing support of our families ensures that our school can offer the best possible education and support for our students. We want to thank you for all your support, whether this is through fundraising or volunteering your time. This has made a huge difference to our school and the programs we offer.

Within our school this support has allowed us to expand our Technology equipment across both campuses and to provide a range of extra-curricular activities for students. We have two Libraries filled with great reading and larning books, and a very extensive list of resource books for all subjects being taught at Epping Primary School. We also supply our yearly Diaries/Calendars to every student and all consumables throughout the year.

For further information on the Departments's Parent Payment Policy please see the policy link on the school's website.

Your sincerely,

Barbarb McKenzie

Principal

Kateena Cookson

School Council President